
From:
To: Licensing
Subject: Fwd: Rose and Crown Cop Hill Slaithwaite HD75XA
Date: 17 June 2020 22:11:47

Message

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: 
Date: Wed, 17 Jun 2020 at 22:04
Subject: Rose and Crown Cop Hill Slaithwaite HD75XA
To: <licencing@kirklees.gov.uk>

Dear Sir/Madam
We have been advised that the licence for the above is under review over
alleged abuse of the temporary lock down regulations.
We have purchased off-sales in support of the premises which were provided
in a safe and controlled manner as advised.
The  , , is also providing delivery services for many local
people for which  should be thanked and  actions appreciated .
The local community ,in general, respect and appreciate the presence
of the Rose and Crown which provides a long standing friendly and
safe meeting place and has done so for many years .
We feel that any review should take into account all the positive
actions that are taking place rather than the alleged negative ones.

Yours Faithfully
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